
 

 

 

 

School trip Quartz Class – Slade Farm Thursday 27th June 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Quartz class have been invited to visit Slade Farm on Thursday 27th June 

2024. 

 

We will be walking to the farm at 11am and will have our lunch at the farm 

before coming back to school for the end of the school day. 

 

Children should wear school uniform and as they are likely to take part in 

outdoor activities trainers/walking books should be worn. Please bring a 

rucksack, drink (water), packed lunch and a waterproof coat. 

 

NB: We will be having a picnic lunch at Slade Farm. If your child is eligible for a 

free school meal and you would like to order a school packed lunch please fill in 

and return the below as they will need to be pre-ordered. 

 

There is NO cost for this trip. However, please return the permission slip 

and dinner slip by Wednesday 19th June. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Barrett 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Quartz Slade Farm Visit – Thursday 27th June 2024 

 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………………to attend the 

Quartz trip to Slade Farm. 

 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch ordered 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………(parent/guardian) 


